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Dates to Remember 
1st 

TUITION DUE 
Daylight Savings Time 

Ends 
 

2nd-6th 
Virtual Book Fair 

 
3rd 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
Election Day 

 
6th 

Spirit Day-Wear your 
Spirit Shirt 

 
9th-13th 

SPIRIT WEEK 
WEAR BROWN and 

Operation Christmas 
Child collection week 

 
16th 

Spirit Day-Wear your 
Spirit Shirt 

 
16th-20th 

Thanksgiving Party 
Week 

 

23rd-27th 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 
 

 

Chapel Time 
November Memory Verse: 
“Give thanks to the Lord for He is 
good!” Psalm 118:1 
In our chapel time during the month 
of November we will be praising 
God for all the wonderful things 
He’s given us and done for us!  We 
will be talking about Bible friends 
like Hannah and Samuel, David, 
and about the one man whom 
Jesus healed who remembered to 
say “thank you! 

From Our Director, Ms. Christina 

As we enter the month of November 
and focus more on all of the things 
we’re truly thankful for, we want to 
take this time to thank YOU!  We are 
blessed to have each of your children 
with us, and St. Timothy would not be 
the special place it is without your 
support.  Thank you for being a part of 
the St. Timothy family and for allowing 
us to share in nurturing your children 
each day!  
 
This month, we are looking forward to 
our first ever virtual book fair and 
collecting items for Operation 
Christmas Child! 
 
Wishing you all a safe and blessed 
Thanksgiving break with your families!  
 
May God bless each and every one of 
you. Thanks for your support. 
 
Ms. Christina 
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Virtual Book Fair  
 

Showing on a computer screen near 
you November 2nd-6th! 
 

This is a great way to: 
 

¨ Help stock your child’s classroom 
library or the school’s library!  

 

¨ Stock up on books as gifts or 
stocking stuffers for Christmas! 

  

¨ Don’t forget to share the link with 
Grandparents! 

Look for more information and the 
link for your child’s class wish list in 
your email. 

For our Christmas service project 
this year we will be collecting dona-
tions of small toys, hygiene items, 
and school supplies to fill shoe-
boxes to give to children in need 
through Samaritan’s Purse!   
 
We will send out a sign up genius 
for your child’s class, so be on the 
lookout!  
 
Please bring 
your donations 
by Nov. 13th. 

Operation Christmas Child 

�“Give thanks to the 
Lord for He is 

good!” 
Psalm 118:1 

Don’t forget to vote!! 
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